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All Beaufort County Offices and Facilities Closed This Week 
 
All Beaufort County government offices and facilities will remain closed the remainder of 
the week due to a shift in storm pattern of Hurricane Florence. 
 
According to a press conference this morning by Beaufort County Sheriff P.J. Tanner, Beaufort 
County is in "standby mode" and support resources are positioned and ready to assist.  The 
Sheriff strongly urges those choosing to evacuate to go toward Florida and Georgia. 
 
Please be prepared and continue to plan ahead of this storm, as there remains uncertainty on 
how it may impact Beaufort County. State, County and municipal emergency management 
officials are closely monitoring Hurricane Florence and are prepared to rapidly deploy resources, 
if necessary. 
 
The Sheriff's Office will continue to keep the public updated of official recommendations or 
instructions regarding public safety.   
 

 Download the SC EMD app here. 
 

 Sign up for updates from the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your 
zip code to 888777. 

 
Please remain vigilant and stay informed on Hurricane Florence's projected path through the 
National Hurricane Center at www.nhc.noaa.gov and other official sources of information. 
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https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
https://scemd.org/stay-informed/mobile-applications/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://local.nixle.com/beaufort-county-sheriffs-office/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

